
 
Little Flower Catholic Elementary School - Memo for Friday, January 29th,  2021 

School phone: 701-776-6258, Rugby, ND  Principal: Kim Anderson,kim.anderson@littleflowercatholicschool.com 
Secretary: Rita Mitzel, ​rita.mitzel@littleflowercatholicschool.com​, Pastor: Rev. Franklin Miller, Advisory Board President: 
Nick Schmaltz,  Business Mgr.  Linda Schneider / Heidi Voeller 
Mission Statement: Little Flower Catholic Elementary School, a partnership of parents and parish, nurtures a Sacramental 
life rooted in Jesus Christ and Catholic teaching, pursues academic excellence, and promotes a life of faith, integrity, and 
service. 
++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++ 
A friendly reminder from our PTO to please help with the selling of the “What a Difference a Day Makes, Pray 
3.6.5” calendar dates. Extra cards can be picked up in the school office. Multiple dates are still available and 
only cost $50 per day. 

Please use our Little Flower School Website​ ​www.little-flower.k12.nd.us​ to keep up with the latest updates at 
our school, including the Advisory Council minutes. 

Skill of the Week: Mind Your Own Behavior 1. Keep your face in your space. 2. Work quietly on a task. 3. Keep 
comments to yourself and ignore distractions. Give Me Five 1. Focus on your work. 2. Ignore distractions. 3. 
Voices off. 4. Eyes down. DEAR Time (Drop Everything and Read) 1. Put away materials you are working on or 
place them to the side of your desk. 2. Get out your reading book.   3. Read quietly until the teacher asks you 
to get back on task with the previous assignment. 

Raffle Tickets: Please turn in all raffle tickets, ​sold or unsold​, to the  office by Thursday February 4​th​ . 
The drawing is Friday February 5​th ​and all tickets need to be accounted for.  THANK YOU for your help in making this a 
successful fundraiser  Raffle Ticket Committee  
 

The PTO Dine & Bid Committee has ​RESCHEDULED the event for Friday, January 29​th​ at the Rugby Eagles.  Please 
mark the date on your calendars and plan to attend!  Invite your friends and family!  We will be serving a meatball supper 
from 4:30 to 7:00pm as a carry out meal.  Limited dine in seating will be available.  In addition, there will be a Chinese 
Auction and an Online Auction (online auction will include items typically available in our LIVE auction).  Those of you who 
haven’t gotten your donations in, please get them to a committee member as soon as possible!  

Please watch our ​Facebook PAGE:  Little Flower Catholic School​ for updates and join our ​Facebook GROUP: LFS 
Online Auction​ to join in the online auction running from Jan. 28​th​ 7:00pm to Jan. 29​th​ 10:00pm.  There will be some great 
items up for bid!!  Help us spread the word about both of these great events! 

Reminder: Please turn in your ice skating permission slip to the office by Monday, February 1st. 
 
Please see the back side for the Catholic Schools Week schedule. 
 
Busses will now run on Fridays with the following exceptions: 
 
Friday, February 5th - School but no busses 
Friday, February 19th - No School 
Friday, February 26th - School but No busses 
March 5th - No School 
March 19th - No School 
March 26th - School but No busses 
April 2nd - No School 
April 23rd - School but No busses 
May 21st - Last day of school No busses 
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